ST AT FEYH, HaAAR
REGIONAL INSTITUTE OF EDUCATION, BHUBANESWAR-751022

NOTICE
No.RIEB/ACD/________ 15 Date: ___________

It is notified for information of all the students that all the classes of all
semester will begin from 25® June 2015, the date of reopening of the Institute after
semester break. Further, Internship related activities will commence immediately
for B.A.B.Ed./B.Sc.B.Ed. 7" Semester and B.Ed. 3" Semester. Details regarding the
Internships may be obtained from the respective coordinators as named below:

Class Name of the Coordinator(s)

1. B.A.B.Ed. 7™ Semester Prof. Anoop Kumar

2. B.Sc.B.Ed. 7" Semester Dr. (Mrs.) N. Chhotray & Dr. S. Kapoor
3. B.Ed. 3 Semester Dr. R.K. Mohalik & Dr. (Mrs.) R.R. Sethy

PRINCIPAL
Copy to: 1. Notice Board of the Institute & Hostels
2. Dean of Instructions
3. All HODs / Chief Warden/all Wardens of the Hostels
4. |/c Academic Section
5. Office Copy.



